COPY.
£lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd August, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of Mr. Hodgson's letter of the 29th
ultimo regarding the diameter of the rivets in the shell
plating of Messrs. Burmeister & Wain's Yard No. 646, and hi:
remarks have been d@uly noted.

In reply I have to state that %" diameter rivets
may be accepted in both the bottom and side shell plating in
this case.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN.,




